
Haiti – House #152 Christline and Bruns Bazard 

 

Christline and Bruns Bazard have five children, four girls and 

one son.  They are hard working farmers that have been 

severely impacted by Hurricane Matthew in October 

2016.  The place they call home in the “before” picture is 

still covered by a tarpaulin that they received from USAID 

after the storm.  The burden of raising the family falls 

primarily on Christline since Bruns has some mental 

challenges.  In spite of all this they are happy and hopeful 

that the Almighty and Loving God will somehow take care of 

them.  Their prayer was answered in May 2019 when they 

received the new, secure, dry and beautiful home you see in 

the “after” picture.  They send their thanks and sincere 

appreciation to all who have made this possible. 
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